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Margaret & Robert Sabo
2296 Southeast Bivc,
Salem, Ohio 44460

April 4, 2011 08-iausg- EL-PDR

PUCO.

President and CECJlerry Vectren

180 East Broad Street

Golumbus, Ohie 43215

CEO Vectren,

We are writing 10 ask why you have given FIRST ENERGY the right to tell us what light

Bulbs we are to use and also add a monthly fee to our Ohio Edison bill to pay for them. We do
not want the light bulbs and should not be charged for them. They are very expensive and do not
provide good fight. We have tried them out. Are we becoming 8 communist state?

The bulbs are made in China. We are sick and tired of Chinese products. The quaifty

of goads from China is poor when compared fo Amarican made gosds.

General Electric closed at lsast four plants in the Mahoning valiey that were involved

with the production of light bulbs. FIRST ENERGY has a large stock piie of expensive
Chinese bulbs and they want thelr money for a poor idea. They should eat the ksss and
give the bulbs away as a goodwill gesture. 1am sure this would be a tax witte off for them.

We don't know If the bulbs even work or how tong they have bean in storege. The "new
hulbs® are supposed to last fiva years. We are not going to go around the house tagging
fight bulbs and time them for replacement. We want FIRST ENERGY'S gestapo tactics
stopped. Itis up to us to save energy by using it wisely. We tum off unused lght bulbs
and appllances whan not in use. Freedom of choics is ours, OR WAS [T? What is next
with regard fo our rights?

Respectfully,
%.7@:42/ faeboo
Vg

Margaret & Rob&ft Sabo
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